CTSA Board Meeting Minutes 30/4/18
Present: Sam Jordan, Chris Laker, Andy Tester, Simon Smith, Marilyn Loughton
Apologies: Steve Leake, Dave Leake
The board commented how it was disappointing that next season’s season ticket prices weren’t published before the last home game of the season. It was mentioned though that it is positive that the early bird deadline is after the fixtures are finalised.

Chris is to put Sam’s Crewe programme notes on the website so that any supporters who don’t have the programme can see his update. 

Simon has produced the final accounts. Sam is going to get them signed by an independent person.
Reds Rollover article is on the website. It was agreed that people can sign up using a standing order, bank transfer, cheque or payment through the website usual paypal. Name must be put on the reference of payment so we know who has paid. Steve is going to produce the rules ahead of launch. The cut off day will be the 20th of the month before the draw is made on the 30th of the month. Supporters can pay £60 up front for the whole year if they wish. 

Membership cards will not be issued this year. Instead each member will receive a membership number.
Marilyn and Chris to come up with something to be emailed to all members to ensure we comply with the new GDPR regulations – by end of next week.
Official Young Player of the Season Award voting has closed. The winner received 55% of the votes and will receive the award at Sunday’s end of season awards.
A company called Fansbet have approached the CTSA about a partnership whereby supporters of CTFC can bet with them and then half of the losing stake would go to the CTSA. The board agreed it sounded good in principle. Sam to explore feasibility of it.

Next meeting: TBA
